
Mr. Adam Teitzman 

Commission Clerk 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 

Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 

Dear Sir: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
10/2/2020 
DOCUMENT NO. 10242-2020 

Please do not increase rates for any reason as many are struggling to put food on the table. This is a bad 

idea in normal times as does not benefit the majority of power customers and a terrible idea now when 

times are so HARD for so many! Stop the Electric Utilities' Boondoggle (Docket 20200092-El). 

It is unfair for all customers to subsidize the tiny few who will benefit from these improvements. 

Despite the SPPs massive size, few customers will experience shorter storm-related outages. It is 

ridiculous to waste this kind of many to underground only 4 percent of FPL's residential customers and 5 

percent of Duke Energy's customers. 

Surely there are more practical and widespread options to improve service during storms. Time to 

rethink what would best assist the most customers!! 

Thank you, John and Eloise King (LCEC home customers) 

The Kings 

2537 SW 37tj St 

Cape Coral Fl 33914 
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